Onalaska Schools Food Pantry
is moving to Onalaska Middle School
beginning December 2, 2024.

The Onalaska Schools Food pantry welcomes families
with children in any Onalaska school (public, private,
or home school) who need supplemental food staples.

Distributions will be held on the first school Monday of each
month beginning in December and throughout the rest of the
school year at OMS Door C on 8th Ave. N.

from 3:15-5:15

Enter the smaller parking lot by Door C and drive along the curb toward the X, where food
pantry staff will check you in and provide you with groceries that you can load into your car.




